
An open letter to the Ohio State& LocalGovermentCommittee 
 
To the Chairperson, Ladies and Gentlemen of the Committee, 
 
Do not Recommend  HB62, is goes against all of the values that those brave revolutionaries fought and 
died for so we could be free today. Do not let what they fought foe be in vain, do what is right and do 
not recommend this HB62. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dale Schlueter 

 


